
 

 

March 31, 2020 
 
 
TO: Pat Modugno, Chair   
 Laura Shell, Vice Chair   
 David W. Louie, Commissioner    
 Elvin W. Moon, Commissioner   
 Doug Smith, Commissioner  
  
FROM: Adrienne Ng 
 Regional Planner, Ordinance Studies Section 
 
SUBJECT:  PROJECT NO. 2020-00246-(1-5) 

RPPL2020000624 
RPC Meeting: CANCELLED - March 25, 2020 Agenda Item: 11 

 
Due to delays caused by the novel coronavirus outbreak staff recommends that this 
discussion item be continued to April 15, 2020. 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION:  

I MOVE THAT THE REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION CONTINUE THE 
DISCUSSION ITEM TO WEDNESDAY, APRIL 15, 2020. 

 
In response to the evolving coronavirus emergency, Los Angeles County facilities are 
closed to the public at this time.  For the most current information about available services, 
public meeting schedules, and planning projects, please visit planning.lacounty.gov.  
 
If you need further information, you may also contact Adrienne Ng via email at 
ang@planning.lacounty.gov.  
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